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     Our web site is doing great as usual. We are still getting a good traffic 

count of people visiting our site. If you do a Google search for Texas 

Narcotics Anonymous NASCONA is in the first 3 pages and the 2 groups 

that have images on the first page of images. 

     If your group wants to put a function on our website you just need to 

email or give me the flier and it will be posted. Someone hacked our 

website and tried to install an adware program. I have to laugh about it as it 

didn’t work. There was no damage done and I took care of the problem. 

The only email that was compromised was the webdude@nascona.org as I 

never put any of our personal email addresses on line for this reason. 

     If we don’t get any more articles for the newsletter I am going to remove 

the page and stop doing the newsletter. The coop that I used to use for 

newsletters has died so it is hard to get articles. I only have one article at 

present. If anyone wants to take it over I would help if asked. 

     I do have a question and this doesn’t pertain to the website or 

newsletter. Has our area ever sent in an updated Area Registration? If not 

maybe we need to assign this task to a trusted servant.  

ILS, 

Bob T. 
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